
 
 

“So far, I know of six employees that have used it to purchase 
either a Ford or Chrysler vehicle for personal use and received 
substantial savings.  Pioneer Electric Cooperative used the NRECA 
discount program when we purchased a skid steer loader.  Because 
of the savings we were able to purchase additional attachments 
and still remain within our budget.  Pioneer Electric employees 
have also used it for hotel stays and car rentals.  The money saved 
is well worth the couple of minutes it takes to gather the 
information needed for all purchases.” 
- Mark Shogren, Manager of Purchasing, Materials & Facilities at 
Pioneer Electric Cooperative in Ulysses, Kansas 

 “ I have purchased two vehicles using 
the program.  I was happy with  them, 
and I could tell from the salesman’s 
reaction that it was a great discount”. 
-Tom Madsen, NRECA New Jersey 
Director from Sussex Rural Electric 

Cooperative on the Ford discount. 

Contact Dale Bartholomew at dale.bartholomew@nreca.coop or at  
703-907-6699 if you have any questions about the NRECA National Discounts Program 

Find Out More at www.cooperative.com 

THE NATIONAL 
DISCOUNT PROGRAM 

SAVED NRECA 
COOPERATIVES OVER 

$34 MILLION DOLLARS 
SINCE 2010! 
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